
 

 
 

Date: April 1, 2021 

To: BCGEU Members at Fleetwood 

Re: News on Bargaining 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Your bargaining committee met with the employer on March 30 and 31 to start negotiating a renewal to 
your collective agreement. The collective agreement we are bargaining will cover monetary items and 
updating the language to the current Employment Standards Act only.  
 
After we make these changes, your Employer has agreed to renew your collective agreement in 2022 at a 
common table with members at Whitecliff. Both Whitecliff and Fleetwood Villa will be able to bargain 
what they want together, and what they don’t want separately, and will each have their own collective 
agreement at the end.  
 
For this round of bargaining, we had productive conversations with your Employer, but are still waiting on 
responses for your monetary priorities. We have scheduled two more bargaining days on April 29 and 30. 
By then we are hoping the Employer will be ready to have in depth discussions on monetary proposals.  
 
To keep in touch on bargaining news, make sure your email is up to date with BCGEU by logging onto the 
Members’ Portal here.  
 
In solidarity,  
 
Christine Gaundan-Nair, Bargaining Committee Chair 
Amandeep Khangura, Bargaining Committee Member 
Sheila Sandoval, Bargaining Committee Member 
Sheila Matthen, Staff Representative, Negotiations 
 
 
cc: Mahen Ramdharry, Vice-President – Component 4 Health Services 
 Tim Little, Interim Chairperson, Local 404 

Thom Yachnin, Director, Component 4 
 Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
 Cheryl Prowse, Staff Representative, Fraser Valley Area Office 
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